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June 2, 2022 
 
 
VIA ELECTRONIC MAIL 
 
Ms. Sari Fink 
Sr. Director, Electricity & Transmission Policy 
American Clean Power 
 
Mr. Gabe Tabak 
Counsel 
American Clean Power 
 
 
Dear Ms. Fink and Mr. Tabak: 
 
Thank you for your correspondence dated May 13, 2022 concerning the May 17 meeting of the PJM Members 
Committee (“MC”), and specifically, your organization’s support for two proposed amendments (08B and 08C) to the 
endorsed generation interconnection process reform package.  
 
At the May 17 MC, stakeholders did not endorse amendment 08B, while stakeholders did endorse amendment 08C. 
PJM intends to file the endorsed package, along with these recently endorsed amendments, with the FERC. 
 
We appreciate the efforts of your organization and the PJM stakeholder community for its collective engagement on 
this important matter. 
 
 
Sincerely,  
 
Mark Takahashi 
Chair, PJM Board of Managers 
 
 
 


